A\

[

£OFr Y.
Flopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

7th October, 1932,

Dear Sirs,

With reference to the classification in the
Society's Register Book of the motorship "ASTORIA", I beg to
acquaint you that the Committee have had before them today a
report from the Sooiety's Surveyors at Melbourne, from which
it appears that the vessel has been examined in dry dock
and repairs have been effected on account of damage through
heavy weather and striking dock entrance.

The Surveyors report that pitting was found in
No. 2 tank, and they recommend the double bottom tanks
be examined internally on the vessel's arrival at a home port
or before the end of August, 1933; and I may say that the
Committee have continued the vessel's class subject to this
being done.

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

pro Secretaryy
Messrs, Dampskibsselskabet Orient,
Ved Stranded 14,
COPENHAGEN .
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